
I Alejandro Fuentes am in support of the idea of reopening the Roosevelt 

Roads in Ceiba, Puero Rico to revitalize the economy, I am retired from the 

United States Air Force. I am a Vietnam Veteran, also a Gulf War Veteran, 

please consider opening up the Base in Roosevelt Roads.  Thank you 


